
 

Report on Smiley Day Celebration 

Date: 4th October 2024 

Venue: Deaudi, De Paul College 

Organized by: Kannada Forum 

Participants: Students and Faculty Members 

Introduction 

On 4th October 2024, the Kannada Forum of De Paul College, Deaudi, organized a vibrant 

event titled “Smiley Day” to spread joy, positivity, and camaraderie among the college 

community. The event was designed to promote happiness, unity, and a sense of belonging 

through simple yet meaningful activities. 

Event Highlights 

• Welcome Address: 

The event commenced with a warm welcome by the Kannada Forum coordinator, 

who introduced the concept of Smiley Day and its significance in fostering a positive 

environment within the college. 

• Interactive Activities: 

• Smiley Pin Distribution: 

Smiley pins were distributed to all participants, encouraging everyone to wear 

them throughout the day as a symbol of happiness. 

• Smiley Card Exchange: 

Students and faculty exchanged handwritten smiley cards with uplifting 

messages, spreading cheer and goodwill. 

• Group Photo Session: 

A group photo was taken with everyone displaying their best smiles, creating a 

memorable moment for the college community. 

• Cultural Performances: 

Students presented short skits, songs, and dances themed around happiness and 

positivity, entertaining the audience and adding to the festive atmosphere. 

• Reflection and Sharing: 

A brief session allowed participants to share their thoughts on what makes them 

happy and how small gestures can make a big difference in someone’s day. 

• Vote of Thanks: 

The event concluded with a vote of thanks by the Kannada Forum secretary, 

expressing gratitude to all participants, volunteers, and the college administration for 

their support. 

 

 

 



Conclusion 

The Smiley Day celebration organized by the Kannada Forum was a resounding success, 

bringing smiles to the faces of students and faculty alike. The event not only promoted a 

culture of positivity and kindness but also strengthened the bonds within the college 

community. The Kannada Forum looks forward to organizing more such initiatives in the 

future. 

 

 


